
 

 

Newsletter—7th March 2025 

Hello everyone 

For most of the children (and staff) I think that World Book Day was probably the highlight of this week! It was lovely to see 

so many of the children in costume. We celebrated with a story-sharing assembly and all children had the opportunity to 

enjoy time reading, hearing, discussing and sharing some of their favourite books. Thank you to all parents who provided 

the amazing costumes.  

We have also had a busy week with various sports competitions happening, thank you to Miss Cowley who has helped to 

organise these. Some photos and further information is shared below.  

It’s been really nice to see an improvement in our attendance over the past couple of weeks. Good school attendance is so 

important, for the children’s learning, their social and emotional development and their overall well-being. Now that we’re 

starting to see some Spring sunshine, hopefully Winter germs will be a thing of the past.  

With very best wishes,   

Mr Shepherd  

Year 5 Girls' Football Triumphs 

On Tuesday, 4th March, our Year 5 girls' football team 

showcased exceptional skill and determination in their lat-

est matches. They secured a remarkable victory and held 

their opponents to two well-fought draws. This outstanding 

performance has filled us with immense pride.  

Year 3/2 Tag Rugby Event at Telford Junior School 

On Wednesday, 5th March, a few of our Year 3 and Year 2 

students participated in a Tag Rugby event hosted by Tel-

ford Junior School in Leamington Spa. The event provided 

an excellent opportunity for our young athletes to develop 

their rugby skills and experience friendly competition.  

   

World Book Day—6th March  

There was a fabulous array of costumes, books and strange 

accents at school on Thursday! Thank you very much to all 

staff and pupils for making the effort and helping us to have 

such a memorable day. Reading is so important for both 

academic development and well-being: read often, read 

widely, read anywhere. And if you don’t like a book...that 

doesn’t matter. Just keep reading until you find something 

you do like. There’s a book out there for everyone!  

 



Dates for your diary  

Thursday 13th March—Year 2 trip to Warwick Castle  

Thursday 13th March—Holi afternoon  

Friday 14th March—KFA Non-uniform day  

Sunday 23rd March—KFE car boot sale   

Thursday 27th—EID afternoon  

Monday 31st March—Parents’ evening   

Monday 7th April—Trips to Church for Easter service   

Friday 11th April—Last day of term   

  

Attendance  

This week’s attendance figures:  

Reception—83%  

Year 1—77%  

Year 2—94%  

Year 3—90.6%  

Year 4—89.7%  

Year 5—94.1%  

Year 6—87.5%  

Congratulations Year 5  —attendance champions!  


